
Minutes of the White Rose Medical Practice - Patient Group Meeting
  held on Thursday 12th September 2024 at the Cudworth Medical 
Centre

1.    The chair opened the meeting & welcomed everyone. In attendance : Tom Sheard, Margaret Sheard,  Asif Akram, Ruth Booker, Ray Elvin, Tony & Elaine Enis.                                                                          
2.  Apologies : Stephanie Cooper,David Coral.                                                  
3. Minutes of previous meeting had been circulated and were accepted as a true record.  The chair thanked Tony Ennis for his work on ‘Patient Access’ article which had been placed on the Practice website.         
4. Items from the practice: presented by Asif Akram (Practice Manager)                            
 i) BMA advised action to the practice was explained. Not to accept any extra work from the hospital such as requests for Shared Care. The existing daily appointments by GPs would remain at 33/34.  Members were pleased at this decision by Dr Ghani and other GPs.
ii) Flu vaccination programme explained by Asif .The Priory Campus Lundwood will be the venue for this programme & it is hoped most people offered the vaccine will book an appointment. Members felt advertising the vaccine clinic via website + some posters being displayed in various locations would be helpful. 
iii) Asif gave some information about a "new vaccine"RSV which will be offered to >75yrs & pregnant women.
iv) Update also about NHS health checks available for certain age groups, Asif confirmed that the Practice had capacity to undertake this work.
v) Staff update : Dr J Ali has left, Dr E.Ali a newly qualified Dr (female) to take his place. Dr Ghani to work Mon/Tues, Dr E Adamson (female)working Thurs/Friday. 
5. Future plans/ Items from members:
 i) Discussed and agreed that our Winter meeting in January should be theAGM, with a request that the Practice Principle Dr Ghani attend the AGMs. With the view that this would strengthen the working relationship with the Group, in particular the newer members. With clear evidence of this relationship for the Care Quality Commission.
ii) Discussion around creation of a ‘Forward Plan by the Group’. Agreed this be placed on the next meeting Agenda.

6. Future meetings: 9th January 2024, AGM. same time and venue.
    Spring meeting scheduled for 10th April 2025

The Chair thanked everyone for their attendance and closed the meeting.
     

